
 
 

 

  

 

11 February 2019 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
All of Year 3 and 4 will be taking part in this years  production of Dance Their Socks Off at 6.30pm  on 
Monday 11th March at The Playhouse in Weston Super Mare .  The theme this year is ‘On the big screen.’ 
This is a Churchill Cluster event organised and funded by Churchill Academy.  
 
The children have been  working in school on this production and will be attending the dress rehearsal at 
The Playhouse in the morning of the production. The children will need to make their own way there in the 
evening to arrive at 6.00pm 
  
TICKETS ARE ON SALE NOW AND SELL OUT FAIRLY QUICKLY. They cost £9 for adults and £7 for children and 
concessions (which includes a £1 booking charge) and are available from The Playhouse -
 www.theplayhouse.co.uk or 01934 645544.  We hope you will be able to come along to support the 
performers. Doors will open to the audience no earlier than 6:00pm. Please get your tickets asap.  
 
Costumes 
Year Four Children will need to bring in Black trousers and a plain black top if they are a robber or Black 
trousers and a White button up shirt if they are a cop.  We will provide the children with the rest on the 
costume they will need.   
 
All Year Three children will need to bring in Black trousers/ leggings  and a plain black top. Again we will 
peovide the rest of the costume at school.  
  
Please could these be in school in a named carrier bag by Friday 1st March 
 
If you have any question, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Many thanks 
Mr Summers and Miss Rose 
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